
Messages: 

- Please return all forms about our up-coming trips – to the farm and when we start to go swimming. 
- If you have any questions about either of these I am happy to arrange a phone call.   
- Could all reading books and records be returned to school, so we can also  share updates on your child’s reading 

in school, thank you.  
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –

beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
Wishing you all a lovely weekend!

Friday 28th

February 2025

Welcome back, and to our new Topic focus – On The Farm! This week we have
looked at what we may see on a farm, objects and animals, as well as what
activities we might see or do. Lots of enjoyment using cornflakes as a
sensory resource to dig, crush and play with! We have also had some great
Bucket Stage 3 – with some fantastic waiting for our turns!

Head Teacher Awards
Austin for great matching his RWI sounds! 

Bella for amazing counting with objects and on her fingers! 
Helpful Award: 

Rosie P for being kind to her friends when they were feeling 
sad.  

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Matching objects/pictures and signs with our

RWI sounds.
❖ Using props to act out and tell stories.
❖ Counting in different ways, like on our fingers or

with objects.
❖ Labelling more with different contexts.
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